

6th September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

I wrote to you in April to inform you that due to my retirement the Trust Board would begin the recruitment process to appoint the next Chief Executive Officer for the Trust.

Following a thorough process, myself and the trustees are delighted to tell you Jon Webb, who is the current Director of Education for the Trust, has been appointed and will take up the role of CEO in January 2024.

No doubt you will all want to join us in congratulating Jon on his appointment and I am sure he will share some of his thoughts with you later in the year.

Yours faithfully

C Sard Sian Thomas

Chair of Trustees CEO